Public Outreach Report for NYN Spring Assembly May 30th, 2015

- Remember to order the new "Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism 2016" by 5 p.m., ET, Wednesday, July 8th, 2015. Orders will be shipped by AFG, Inc. before September 1st, 2015.
- Please continue to place our current "Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism 2015" in libraries, hospitals, doctors' offices, break rooms, etc. Putting a local phone number and website on each piece is helpful.
- I continue to work with DR's and public outreach coordinators in regard to TV stations playing our PSA's.
- Please continue to place the outreach flyer in your community that lists your local information; these are available on our NYN website. If you would like help in putting an outreach flyer together let me know, as there are guidelines to follow.
- The public outreach committee for the NYN State Fair will be meeting on June 6th. We will need your help!
- September is National Recovery Month. It's not too early to start
 planning something in your community. Take a look at "The Best of
 Public Outreach" for ideas. This outreach tool is available on the
 members website; www.al-anon.org/members
- What is happening in your community regarding outreach? I would appreciate hearing from you at po@nynafg.com